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UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

QUOVESNE LIGHT COMPANY

OHIO EDISON COMPANY

PENNSYLVANIA POWER COMPANY

THE CLEVELAND ELECTRIC ILLUMINATING COMPANY

THE TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY

BEAVER VALLEY POWER STATION. UNITS 1 AND 2

DOCKET NOS. 50-334 AND 50-412

NOTICE OF PARTIAL WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION FOR

AMENDMENT TO FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE

The United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (the Commission) has

granted the request by Duquesne Light Company (the licensee) to withdraw a

' portion of its August 31, 1994, application for a proposed amendment to

Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-66 and NPF-73 for Beaver Valley Power

Station, Units 1 and 2, located in Beaver County, Pennsylvania.

The proposed amendment involved deletion of certain license conditions

and the following changes to the technical specifications (TSs):
I

1. Elimination of the references to specific frequencies for each of the

Technical Specification required audits.

2. Elimination of the references to reviews and audits of the Emergency Plan
.

and Security Plan. s

3. Separation of the Inservice Inspection (ISI) and Inservice Testing (IST)

Programs surveillance requirements and removal of the requirement that

relief requests be granted before they are implemented for both IST and

ISI.
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4. Editorial changes which were necessitated by a reorganization.

5. Elimination of the reference to Appendix A of 10 CFR Part 55.
.

6. Eli41 nation cf the requirement to perform an independent fire protection
,

and loss prevention program inspection annually.

7. Inclusion of.the Offsite Dose Calculation Manual and Process Control

Program and associated implementing procedures into the list of required
1

audits.

On May 18, 1995, the licensee submitted a letter to the NRC requesting

withdrawal of the proposed changes to the TSs dealing with audits of the

Beaver Valley Power Station fire protection program and withdrawal of a I
.

proposed 25-percent grace period for all audit frequencies (Item 6 of |.

August 31, 1994 application).
;

The Commission has previously issued a Notice of Consideration of Issuance

of Amendments to Facility Operating Licenses, Proposed No Significant Hazards

Consideration Determination, and Opportunity for a Hearing, which was

priblished in the FEDERAL REGISTER on December 21, 1994 (59 FR 65812).

For further details with respect to this action, see the application for ,

amendment dated August 31, 1994, and the licensee's letter of May 18, 1995,

which withdrew the portion of the application for license amendment. The

above documents are available for public inspection at the Commission's Public
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Document Room, 2120 L Street, NW., Washington, DC 20555 and at the 8. F.

Jones' Memorial Library, 663 Franklin Avenue, Aliquippa, Pennsylvania 15001.
4

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, 31 day of August 1995.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

wY $. hY ~

Donald S. Brinkman, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate I-2

Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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